----- Original Message -----

From:

To: OJJDP

Cc: Flores, Robert

Sent: Wed Jun 25 09:26:36 2008

Subject: Message from Administrator Flores

Dear OJJDP leadership and staff:

Over the past 2 years [ have had the benefit of working with a talented
and professional Chief of Staff in Michele DeKonty. Yesterday, ended
her tenure with our Office. I want to recognize her for her service to
America's children and our Office. Going forward, Greg Harris will
oversee the Chief of Staff portfolio, in addition to his existing
responsibilities. Please continue to work through your respective
associate and deputy administrators.

J. Robert Flores

Administrator



